
From: Sinead McCoole [mailto:Sinead.McCoole@chg.gov.ie]  

Sent: 13 April 2018 15:37 

To: lordmayor@dublincity.ie 

Subject: Kathleen Clarke's chain 

  

  

Dear Lord Mayor 

  

I am writing to you in my capacity as Curator of the Department of Culture's exhibition on 

100 years of women in politics and public life. 

  

I wish to request on loan the chain that was created for Kathleen Clarke at the time she held 

the office of the Mayor of Dublin.  

  

I would love the opportunity to talk to you about the exhibition and to find out if you, in your 

capacity as Lord Mayor, would be willing to lend this to the exhibition which will be on in 

Dublin Castle from 26 October 2018-26 January 2018.  

  

The management and installation is being undertaken by the OPW. 

  

The Minister launched a brochure on the centenary events, which you may have seen, if not, I 

can send on. 

  

Kind regards 

Sinéad McCoole 

Historian & Curator 
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